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26 May 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

Re: Annual Reports Reception to Year 6  
 

We will be sending out our reports electronically again this year due to the popularity of this system over the last 
two years. 
 
The report will give you information about your child’s current level of ability and effort across the year, a general 
comment from their class teacher as well as an idea of what you could work on with them at home. We hope this 
will be useful for you as parents. The format for reception pupils will be slightly different from Years 1-6 due to 
the range of elements within the Early Years curriculum.  
 
You will receive your child’s report via email from reports@williamharding.school to the email address you have 
registered with us.  Please do not reply as this email account is not monitored.  If you wish to discuss your child’s 
report with the class teacher, please email the main school office email which is office@williamharding.school  
 
You will receive your child’s Annual Report on: 
Pre-school - Monday 10th July 
Reception - Tuesday 11th July 
Year 1 & 2 - Wednesday 12th July 
Year 3 & 4 - Thursday 13th July 
Year 5 & 6 - Friday 14th July 
 
As per the Government legislative, Early Years, Phonics, KS1 (Year 2) and KS2 (Year 6) SATs assessments will be 
included in this years’ reports. 
 
 
Best wishes, 

 
Miss Cotchin 
Head teacher  
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